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HAYS SCHOOL

HELLO STUDENTS, PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS AND HAYS
COMMUNITY. IT HAS BEEN A FABULOUS BEGINNING TO OUR SCHOOL
YEAR. | WAS SO HAPPY TO SEE ABOUT 100 PEOPLE AT OUR “MEET THE
TEACHER” NIGHT. HAYS SCHOOL IS SO THANKFUL

FOR ALL THE RENOVATIONS THAT TOOK PLACE OVER THE SUMMER
MONTHS. WE APPRECIATE EVERYTHING THE DISTRICT OFFICE

DOES FOR US TO ORGANIZE THESE RENOVATIONS.

I WANT TO REMIND ALL STUDENTS AND PARENTS THAT OUR FIRST
BELL GOES AT 8:00AM IN THE MORNING. WE START
ANNOUNCEMENTS AT 8:03AM AND OUR FIRST CLASS STARTS AT
8:05AM-8:55AM. PLEASE COME TO SCHOOL WITH PROPER CLOTHING
LIKE COATS AND OUTDOOR SHOES. WE WILL BE GOING OUTSIDE
EVERY RECESS AS FRESH AIR HELPS US TO DO OUR BEST IN

OUR CLASSWORK.

UPCOMING EVENTS AT HAYS SCHOOL, OCT. 1 GRADE 4/5/6 TO BLACK-
FOOT CROSSING, OCT. 2 ORANGE SHIRT DAY AND

ASSEMBLY, PICTURE DAY OCTOBER 9 IN THE AFTERNOON,
CROSSCOUNTRY RUN FOR ALL JUNIOR HIGH STUDENTS ON OCT. 10,
WE DAY TRIP FOR JUNIOR HIGH STUDENTS OCT. 11 AND 12. THIS IS AN
OVERNIGHT TRIP TO EDMONTON, WE ARE SHARING

A BUS WITH VAUXHALL HIGH SCHOOL AND TRAVELLING WITH THEM.
HALLOWEEN ACTIVITY CENTERS ON WEDNESDAY OCT.

31 IN THE AFTERNOON.
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Zones
October 10th

In Cardston
Leaving school 8:05am
Back at 3:30pm

ALL JR. HIGH
STUDENTS EXPECTED
TO ATTEND

Theme of the Month:
COMPASSION




Staff and Students ran the tree line this afternoon to
participate in the Terry Fox run. Thankfully the weather
was nice. Thank-you to everyone for bringing your loonie

or toonies! Great job Hays!

The Bandits had an exhibition Volleyball game on September 25th against
Rolling Hills. We won 1 out of 3 games and by the third game we were getting
three touches. We travel to Rolling Hills on Tuesday October 2 and plan to
have at least one more home and away game. Lets go Bandits!!

Reminder: Grade 4/5/6 Field Trip to
Blackfoot Crossing. Students need to be at
the school by 7:20am. Departure at
7:30am. We will be back for busses at
3:30pm. Please send a bag lunch
NOTHING MICROWAVEABLE

BOOK YOUR FAMILY PICTURES
WITH LIFETOUCH THROUGH
SHARLA AT THE SCHOOL!!
October 9th, starting at 4:15pm
Lifetouch will be taking pictures. It
cost $30 per sitting AND $20 of that
goes back to the school, that’s right
BACK TO THE SCHOOL! Your sit-
ting fee also includes a free 8X10!!
Call today as we need 10 families to
make this a go!

(408) 725-3755

HAYS SCHOOL!



http://www.orangeshirtday.org/phyllis-story.html

